
 

MWCC Christmas Dinner 2015 

 

Paesano International Buffet, Wheelers Hill. 

  

With no room at the Inn...or should we say moorings at the marina, we all ended 

up driving to a new venue for our Christmas Party. The carpark looked more like 

a 4WD club, but it was a fabulous night for all our MWCC members. 

 

The Paesano International Buffet was a brilliant success as a party venue, and 

we thank all those that were able to make the drive to join in! The food was 

fabulous with so many options to taste test, such as oysters, prawns, soups and 

other entrees, Teppanyaki steak and pizzas cooked to your order, pastas, roasts, 

stir fries, curries and salads. Then there was an entire range of sweets and the 

very popular chocolate fountain! It is safe to say we catered for all diets and all 

hungers.....!! 

 

We thank Tony Marshall who organised this event, with a fabulous intro Bingo 

game so all had the opportunity to meet everyone within the group. If only we 

had the advertised 11pm closing time, we could have enjoyed all the other 

activities and prizes Tony had organised. 

 

We welcomed many new faces, each adding to the rich tapestry of personalities 

within the club!! We hope everyone met someone new, and felt welcome!!  

 

Merry Christmas to everyone, from the MWCC. 

 

Those able to attend included: 

1. Craig & Alanna Wi

2. David Ladell & Karen Jenkins 

3. Erwin & Betty Abbinga 

4. Gary & Lee Honeychurch 

5. Gemma & Tony Dickson 

6. Jay & Leanne Davis 

7. John & Joan Coombs 

8. Paul & Marielle Van Pampus 

9. Peter & Audrey Nicolopoulos 

10. Peter & Patricia Miller 

11. Peter Walters 

12. Renato & Domenica Greco 

13. Tony & Dianne Marshall 

14. Tony & Shirlene Le Cluse 

 

 

 


